September 12, 1984

Mr. Peter Sarmanian
10 Hicro Drive
Woburn, MA 01801
Dear Peter:

1 received jour letter dated August 30, 1984 with the enclosed
Business and Marketing Plan information.

In reviewing the information sent [ feel we can‘properly develop the
Dasis for what the Diocese is in need of, y :

It would be most appreciated if you would permit me to contact you
for assistance regarding this project when your schedule allows.

I look forward to communicating with you soon.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
virector of Finance
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